
Ref. No. NIT/PRIN/Notice/0273                         Date: March 29, 2020 
 
 

N O T I C E 
With reference to the Notice No. NIT/PRIN/Notice/0271, Dt. March 22, 2019 issued by Narula 
Institute of Technology, the college will remain fully closed till further notice.  
However, the Digital Classes, as have been going on, will continue and all the TA and Office Staff 
and other employees of NIT will work from home as per the guidance of their respective HODs.  
All are hereby strictly informed to cooperate and not to come out of home without any extreme 
emergency. Please take care of yourselves and your surroundings in this tough situation. 
 

 
 
Prof. (Dr.) M. R. Kanjilal. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
Cc.  1. Registrar 

2. All HODS/ TICS  
3. Accounts / Admission cell / Exam Cell 
4. Library 
5. T & P Cell  
6. All Notice Board 
7. College Website 

 


